
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  City of Seguin Mayor and Council 

From:  Andy Quittner, City Attorney  

 

Date:  September 14, 2018 

 

Re:  Renaming Seguin Reinvestment Zone 2018-02 

 

The Office of the Governor has become more particular about how various items are named.  It 

was called to city staff’s attention that Reinvestment Zone 2018-02 was improperly named 

because the date was part of the name.  The attached Resolution renames the zone to comply 

with the rules of the Office of Governor. 


